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January 31, 2021 

 

 

Dear School Community, 

 

The latest weather forecast calls for a significant amount of snow beginning late 

evening/ early morning into possibly Tuesday. With an overabundance of caution, 

we are asking that all of our employees work from home tomorrow, February 1, 

2021. With students already participating in a totally remote setting, we do not need 

to change programming or cancel tomorrow's instructional day, which should 

proceed as usual.  

 

Our maintenance, custodian and grounds staff will report for work as they normally 

would on an inclement weather day. 
 

 
  

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 


